

September 12, 2011

Dear Retinal Fellow:

Hudson Retina is interested in hiring a fellowship trained retinal specialist for our thriving practice. We are looking to expand so we have the pleasure of inviting those completing their fellowships to consider the opportunities we can provide.

Applicants must have graduated from an accredited residency program, completed a retinal fellowship, and be board certified/board eligible.

We are offering a competitive salary with benefits including bonus. There is a potential for partnership in the future. Our practice features state of the art retina equipment along with a competent staff. Our commitment is to full compassionate care of patients and a dedication that cannot be matched at other practices. Retina surgery is performed in our local communities and at university hospitals. Affiliations with both Columbia University and Yale University ensure that our practice has the best facilities available to our patients and to your growth.

Located in the heart of the beautiful Hudson Valley in New York, we are conveniently located in Poughkeepsie with presently two satellite offices and are currently looking into further expansion possibilities. Enjoy both suburban and metropolitan environments with our surrounding areas offering easy access to New York City (1.5 hours) and Boston (3 hours).

Interested physicians should submit a letter of introduction, CV and three reference letters. Please contact Michelle McNamara, office administrator for Hudson Retina at <a href="maish7112002@yahoo.com">mish7112002@yahoo.com</a>. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Michelle McNamara, Practice Manager



September 12, 2011

Dear Fellowship Coordinator:

Hudson Retina is currently seeking a third associate for our private practice located in the beautiful Hudson Valley. Located outside of New York City, we believe we have an excellent opportunity available for the right candidate. Enclosed is a letter for your senior fellow(s). We would greatly appreciate your assistance in forwarding it to those applicable for our position.

Thank you in advance.

Regards,

Michelle McNanfara Practice Manager

Enclosure